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17 June 2009

Miss Mary SO

Clerk to Panel on Health Services
Legislative Council

Legislative Council Building

8 Jackson Road

Central

Hong Kong

Dear Miss SO,

Meeting of Legislative Council Panel on Health Services on 9 February 2009
Progress report on promoting healthy eating among school children

At the meeting of the Legislative Council Panel on Health Services on
9 February 2009, the Administration reported on the progress made in
promoting healthy eating among primary school students. The Administration
was requested to provide findings of two surveys (i.e. the Child Health Survey
conducted by the University of Hong Kong (HKU) and the Food Consumption
Survey conducted by the Chinese University of Hong Kong (CUHK)) once they
became available. The Administration’s response is as follows -

Child Health Survey

The HKU, which had been commissioned by Department of Health to
conduct the survey, is working on the data analysis. The survey is targeted
for completion by end 2009.
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Food Consumption Survey

The CUHK, which had been commissioned by the Centre for Food Safety
to conduct the survey, is preparing the survey report. The report is
expected to complete by end 2009.

Upon completion of the above two surveys, the Administration will
provide the findings to Members for reference.

Yours sincerely,

(Miss Eliza YAU)
for Secretary for Food and Health



